
 

 

 

 

 

Notice Regarding Recording from December 8, 2020 Regular Meeting 

 
The recording from the December 8, 2020 regular meeting will be maintained in the records of 
the Ethics Commission.  In addition, the recording can be accessed by going to the following 
link: 

 
https://cityofhartford.webex.com/webappng/sites/cityofhartford/meeting/postinfo/9fd2af6fe

3b3410a975ab1196d32942f_I_179608140596154966 

 
After going to the link, you may be prompted to enter password: PkAcwMq7 
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